
Celebrity  News:  Ben  Higgins
Has  Found  Love  on  ‘The
Bachelor’

The latest celebrity news introduced a new celebrity couple
last night on reality TV show The Bachelor’s season finale.
Fans have been wondering who Ben Higgins was going to pick,
and even Ben himself was very indecisive the whole finale
episode. However, at the end he did propose to Lauren B.

Celebrity  News:  Ben  Higgins
Proposed On The ‘The Bachelor’
In the first half of the 3-hour-long finale special, Lauren B.
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meets with Ben’s parents and tells them that their son makes
her happy. She even asks for some relationship advice and
talks to his mom about how to get through difficult times,
since their relationship has been nothing but happiness so
far. Lauren B. made it clear to Ben’s parents that she is in
love with him and is ready to be engaged.

Related Link: Celebrity News: ‘Bachelorette’ Star Shawn Booth
Hangs with Fiancé Kaitlyn Bristowe’s 3 Ex-Boyfriends

Now it’s JoJo’s turn to meet Ben’s parents. JoJo, clearly
trying to make a good impression, brings flowers and reveals
to Ben that she is nervous. With JoJo’s one-on-one with Ben’s
dad, she tells him that she is going to love Ben every day,
which Ben’s dad appreciates. When Ben speaks with his mom, she
says JoJo seems to bring him to a safe place, as the couple
has discussed difficult times they’ve been through and even
had some adverse experiences throughout their relationship.
After meeting both ladies, Ben’s parents discuss what they
think of the ladies. Ben’s mom acknowledges that they are very
different and Ben’s dad says Lauren B. is polished, while JoJo
is like a best friend. Even after this conversation, Ben still
has no idea who he will pick at this point.

Related Link: Celebrity News: The Ladies Tell All On ‘The
Bachelor’

After meeting the parent’s, it’s time for the two ladies to go
on their final dates. Both wanting answers about how Ben is
feeling, he tells them that he’s honestly confused. The two do
not take this well and both tear up at the fact that Ben could
be breaking up with them. When it is finally time to pick who
he will propose to, it seems like Ben still doesn’t know his
answer. It’s not until Neil Lane, the ring designer, comes
with the rings that Ben knows who he is finally going to
propose to.

JoJo is the first one to face the music. She gives this long
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speech about how she loves Ben and how he has become her best
friend. Unfortunately for her, Ben says he loves her but he
loves someone else more. JoJo is astonished and cries the
whole way home. Ben is still trying to absorb what he just did
but knows that Lauren B. is the woman of his dreams. When it’s
Lauren B.’s turn, Ben gives her this speech about how much he
loves her and she returns the favor. Finally, Ben proposes to
Lauren B.

After the proposal, there is a live show where Ben talks to
JoJo one last time and says he did love her at the time and
still cares for her now. However, he knows that he does love
Lauren B. and that he made the right choice. If you remember
Ben said last week on the women’s tell all that he would get
married tomorrow if he could to the lady he picked. So Chris
Harrison brought in both of their parents and a pastor so they
could get married that evening. However, they decided to wait.

For those who were heartbroken that Ben didn’t propose to
JoJo, you haven’t seen the last of her. It was announced that
she will be the next bachelorette on The Bachelorette so we
will still get to see if she has a second chance at love! We
can’t wait to tune in May 23rd to watch JoJo find the man of
her dreams!

Were you happy that Ben chose Lauren B.? Share your thoughts
in the comments below!

Celebrity  News:  Amy  Schumer
Slams  ‘Bachelor’  Host  Chris
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Harrison for Calling Jubilee
‘Complicated’

By Myesha Cobb

Things got heated on Twitter recently between comedienne Amy
Schumer and host of The Bachelor Chris Harrison, according to
UsMagazine.com. This celebrity news caught some off guard, as
Amy Schumer went after the host for calling Jubilee Sharpe
“complicated.” The comedienne took to Twitter, saying, “There
is nothing wrong with ‘complicated’ women Chris Harrison. You
treated it like something she should fight. A women shouldn’t
try to.” Afterward, Harrison fired back via Twitter and said,
“Stop yelling at me, I’m 82% sure I said and supported all
these points as well.” The two said that they would be down to
talk about it over some wine as Schumer replied, “I’m drinking
all the wine!”
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This celebrity news stirs the drama
pot a bit, but it does make sense!
What  are  some  ways  to  know  your
partner knows the “real” you?

Cupid’s Advice:

Obviously, Jubilee Sharpe just wanted to let Ben Higgins get
to know “the real her,” despite her “complicated” life. There
is absolutely nothing wrong with allowing your partner to get
to know you so that you can have honesty and trust in your
relationship.  Here  are  some  some  pieces  of  relationship
advice for ways to know that your partner knows the “real”
you:

1. Take your partner to your hometown: Taking your partner to
visit where you grew up is one way you will be able to see if
they know the “real” you. Once you’re there, ask your partner
some questions that only he/she would know about your hometown
life. That way, you’ll get to see if your partner knows you on
a deeper level.

Related Link: Celebrity News: Hometown Throw Down on ‘The
Bachelor’

2. Meet the family: If your partner knows you the way they
think they do, meeting your family and knowing all of them by
name and relation is another way that your partner will come
to know “real you.” If you’ve told your partner everything
about your family and they remember it, then you know that
you’ve picked a good one. After all, family is an extension of
you!

Related  Link:  Celebrity  News:  Meet  the  Families  on  ‘The
Bachelor’
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3. Take a quiz: Yes, it’s so high school, but make up a quiz
about yourself and have your partner take it. That way, you’ll
be able to see if you’ve let your partner fully know the
“real” you or not based on their answers.

What are some other ways to know your partner knows the “real”
you? Share your thoughts below.

Celebrity  News:  The  Ladies
Tell All On ‘The Bachelor’

By Emily Hoff

In celebrity news it was The Bachelor tell all on reality TV
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this week. With next week ending in a brand new celebrity
relationship, this week the ladies who did not receive the
final  rose  got  to  say  their  final  thoughts  on  their
relationship with Ben Higgins. Ben also got to give his final
words on the ladies he did not give roses too. The bachelor
also gave us insight into his current relationship but did not
reveal any clues into whether it will be JoJo or Lauren B.

Ladies Tell All On ‘The Bachelor’
In Recent Celebrity News
It was an interesting night as the ladies got their feelings
out once and for all. On the ladies tell all episode, Jubilee
said she felt attacked from the other ladies because of what
she said during the season. She recognizes that what she did
during the season was wrong and apologizes to the rest of the
ladies.  Host  Chris  Harrison  said  Jubilee  was  complicated,
while she told him that she appreciated Ben because he didn’t
look at her any differently because of her faults. Leah was
booed by the audience, and said she threw Lauren B. under the
bus because she was upset that she didn’t get a one-on-one
with Ben. Lace learned to watch her expressions now and listen
more. The host then asked Lace if she wanted to go on The
Bachelor in Paradise, and she says she would like to go.

Related Link: Celebrity News: A Tale of Two I Love You(s) on
‘The Bachelor’

Now, Olivia’s turn for the tell all. Olivia felt like Ben had
her right away and made her happy. Amanda confronted Olivia
about their earlier drama, including a comment from Olivia
about Amanda being a mom. Olivia apologizes to Amanda and all
is forgiven. Olivia said some of her behavior on the show
occurred because she was bullied as a child. She added that
these last months have been hard on her because of all of the
backlash from the season. She even had to give her sister the
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social media accounts and said it was a lot to handle. For
Caila’s turn on the tell all, she said she really did love Ben
and still does.

Related Link: Celebrity News: A Tale of Two I Love You(s) on
‘The Bachelor’

Then, Ben faces all of the ladies, and said he never thought
his heart would tell him to tell two ladies that he loved
them. Ben tells Caila that their relationship meant a lot to
him and that he appreciated her coming back tonight. He says
he’s not blaming any of the women for why things didn’t work
out, adding that sometimes there are communication problems.
Amanda tells Ben she wishes him happiness and that he is going
to be a good husband. The best celebrity news is that Ben adds
that he’s more in love than he’s ever been and that he would
get married tomorrow if he could.

Now that we are down to the final two, I’m going to put in my
prediction for who I think will win. My bet is Lauren B. Ben
and her have great chemistry and they have hit it off from the
beginning.  I  can’t  wait  to  see  if  he  picks  my  personal
favorite next week!

The Bachelor airs on ABC on Mondays at 8/7c. Check back next
week for our recap!

Celebrity  News:  ‘The
Bachelor’  Star  Jade  Roper
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Reveals  Teenage  Rape  After
Lady Gaga Oscars Performance

By Myesha Cobb

The  Bachelor  star  Jade  Roper  recently  shared  some  tragic
celebrity news after Lady Gaga’s powerful performance at the
88th  annual  Academy  Awards  ceremony.  The  reality  TV
star  revealed  that  she  was  raped  as  a  teenager,  and  she
revealed how much damage she suffered from the heartbreaking
tragedy. She discussed the personal story on her blog this
past  Monday  and  included  an  uplifting  message  at  the  end
telling other females that they are not alone. She said, “The
Lady Gaga performance gave me the courage to speak about my
story, a story that’s been trapped inside me for over 12
years. I hope that sharing my experience will help girls and
women know that they are not alone. And that you have to voice
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things  in  order  for  things  to  change.  And  always  always
always: You matter.”

This celebrity news is eye opening
for  many  reasons.  What  are  some
ways to help your partner heal from
a tragedy in their past?

Cupid’s Advice:

This celebrity news is truly tragic yet presents room for some
relationship advice and some love advice. When you are in a
relationship, you partner could have gone through something
tragic in the past that still might bother them present day.
Here is some relationship advice and some love advice that
will help your partner heal from a tragedy in their past:

1. Ask them to talk about it: Let your partner know that you
are always willing to listen to their past, including their
tragedies. Talking about it with them will allow them to not
only vent, but it’s a healing process. Sometimes when we go
through certain issues, we just want someone to talk it out
with. Listening is key!

Related  Link:  Relationship  Advice:  5  Ways  to  Unpack
Relationship  Baggage

2. Seek counseling: Do not be afraid of going to counseling
with your partner. Going to counseling together does not mean
that  your  relationship  is  terrible.  The  therapy  can  be
specifically  for  your  partner,  but  that  doesn’t  mean  you
shouldn’t go with your partner for emotional support. The
counselor may offer some love and relationship advice on how
to further help your partner on healing from past tragedies.

Related  Link:  Relationship  Advice:  Signs  You  Really  Need
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Couples Counseling (and Why It’s Not a Bad Thing!)

3.  Do  something  that  might  be  therapeutic  for  your
partner: What is something that’s calming and serene that your
partner likes to do? Do it together! Your partner may not
necessarily want to always talk about their past tragedies,
but that doesn’t mean that the healing process can’t be let
out through other things. Maybe going bike riding, getting a
couples’ massage or even meditating together are great ways to
help your partner heal.

What are some ways that you have helped your partner heal from
a tragedy in their past? Share your relationship and love
advice below!

Celebrity News: A Tale of Two
I  Love  You(s)  on  ‘The
Bachelor’
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By Emily Hoff

In celebrity news, it was a tale of two “I love you(s)” as
Bachelor Ben told two ladies that he loved them last night.
Which,  giving  my  own  personal  relationship  advice,  is  a
horrible thing to do. Ben Higgins and the final three ladies
Caila, Lauren B. and JoJo all headed to beautiful Jamaica. The
ladies had a chance to have an overnight date, but of course
this left two ladies hopeful and one lady heartbroken. With
only a couple of episodes left on the reality TV show, Ben has
to make up his mind about who he wants to be his wife, and
this episode really showed viewers who he could really pick.

Celebrity News: Ben Higgins Chooses
the Final Two On ‘The Bachelor’

According to celebrity news, Ben had three overnight dates
with the final three ladies in Jamaica. Caila, Lauren B. and
JoJo all told Ben that they love him, however he only returned
the sentiment with Lauren B. and JoJo. Even though he doesn’t
tell Caila he loves her, she says she just knows that he does.
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Ben starts to think about how to tell Caila that he doesn’t
love her. Then out of nowhere she surprises him and asks him
to hang out. Ben is so shocked to see Caila there, but he
realizes he has to tell her that he doesn’t love her, so that
is exactly what he does. Caila is shocked and while she is in
the car about to go back to the hotel, she jumps out of the
car to ask Ben some questions. She gets her answers, which is
basically that Ben doesn’t love her, but really cares about
her. She jumps back in the car and cries her way home. At the
rose ceremony Lauren B. and JoJo are the only two left. They
wonder where Caila is, however when Ben comes to the rose
ceremony he explains to the ladies that he let Caila go, and
they are the last two ladies left, meaning that Ben will
propose to Lauren B., JoJo, or be a single man once again.
Next week the women tell all before The Bachelor and we can’t
wait to see what that episode has to bring.

Related  Link:  Celebrity  News:  Meet  the  Families  on  ‘The
Bachelor’

Now for Stay or Go:

Lauren B.: I’ve been saying since the beginning that I think
Ben has had the most chemistry with her and it really showed
in last night’s episode.

Stay or Go: Stay, which means the final rose for Lauren B.!

Related  Link:  Celebrity  News:  ‘Bachelorette’  Emily  Maynard
Opens Up About How She Finally Found Love

JoJo: I think Ben and JoJo have great chemistry, but her
family caused too many problems for the hometown date.

Stay or Go: Unfortunately for JoJo, I think it’s a go.

The Bachelor airs on ABC on Mondays at 8/7c. Check back next
week for our recap!
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Celebrity  News:  Meet  the
Families on ‘The Bachelor’

By Emily Hoff

In the latest celebrity news, it was meet the family week on
The Bachelor. Ben Higgins visited the ladies hometowns and met
the most important people in the ladies lives. Of course the
families gave a lot of relationship advice, and some were
even skeptical of Ben. However, the girls ended the episode
saying they knew they were in love with him and wanted to
express their love to him.
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Celebrity News: Meet the Families
on ‘The Bachelor’

This week, in reality TV, Ben went to Laguna Beach to see
Amanda’s hometown and met her two beautiful daughters. He also
got to see the girls throw a few temper tantrums. Amanda’s
family was concerned about Ben being a dad right away and to
be honest, Ben is a little worried too. Then, he went to visit
Lauren B’s hometown which is Portland, Oregon. She took Ben to
a few local food trucks and a whiskey library. Lauren feels
like she’s falling in love with Ben, but wants her family’s
approval  first  before  saying  anything.  Her  sister  is
skeptical, but it seems like the family won’t be an issue.

Ben then goes and visits Caila in Hudson Ohio. Caila also
feels like she is falling in love with Ben and wants to tell
him but decides against it. JoJo’s meet the family had an
interesting start. Her ex showed up and gave her roses and a
letter to tell her that he still loves her. She tells her ex
that she is done with him, then ends up talking to Ben about
it. Ben is a little worried, saying that past relationships
with girls are always something to worry about it. With JoJo’s
family, her brothers are worried about Ben and don’t want her
to get hurt. In celebrity news, Amanda is sent home this week
in the rose ceremony and Ben even tears up when she’s leaving.
So who do we think will stay or go this week?

Related Link: Celebrity News: Hometown Throw Down on ‘The
Bachelor’

Lauren B: I think Ben should get down on one knee right now.
He has such a good connection with her and Lauren B. is in
love with him.

Stay or Go: She should stay in Ben’s heart forever, because
hopefully he is going to propose!
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Caila: I don’t know why but I find Caila crazy. I think she is
more in love with Ben, then he is with her.

Stay or Go: Go.

JoJo: If Lauren B. doesn’t get proposed to then I think, JoJo
will. Hopefully her brothers and her ex did not mess anything
up.

Stay or Go: Stay!

Related Link: Celebrity News: Bahama Drama on ‘The Bachelor’

We are down to the last three now and we can’t wait to see
what  happens  on  next  week  episode  when  the  girls  go  to
Jamaica.

The Bachelor airs on ABC on Mondays at 8/7c. Check back next
week for our recap!
 

Celebrity  News:  Hometown
Throw Down on ‘The Bachelor’

http://cupidspulse.com/104895/celebrity-news-bahama-drama-on-the-bachelor/
https://cupidspulse.com/105117/celebrity-news-reality-tv-the-bachelor/
https://cupidspulse.com/105117/celebrity-news-reality-tv-the-bachelor/


By Emily Hoff

We are down to the final six on week seven of the reality TV
show The Bachelor. Last night’s episode definitely made Ben
Higgins think about who he could see himself marrying, as he
took the girls to his hometown, Warsaw, Indiana. In celebrity
news, two girls were sent home this week and Ben also got some
relationship advice from his parents this week, which made Ben
think some things over.

Celebrity News: ‘The Bachelor’ Ben
Higgins Takes Girls To Hometown
In the beginning of the episode Ben takes Lauren B. on a one-
on-one date. Showing Lauren B. all of his favorite spots in
town, and a Youth Center where Ben worked before making big
celebrity news week to week and becoming The Bachelor. The
people of Ben’s town really like Lauren B. and the little kids
at the Youth Center said Ben should marry her. Lauren is
nervous of how Ben sees her because of last week’s Bahama
Drama, however Ben eases those fears as these two have an
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amazing date, and he says he’s not questioning her anymore.
Lauren  says  she  is  not  in  love  with  ‘Bachelor’  Ben,  but
‘Warsaw, Indiana’ Ben.

Related Link: Celebrity News: Bahama Drama on ‘The Bachelor’

The next lovely lady Ben takes on the one-on-one date is JoJo.
Ben takes JoJo to a Cub’s game and she enjoys it, but says
she’s nervous around Ben because she really likes him. Ben’s
response to her nerves is that she needs to be more confident
in love. By the end of this date, JoJo says she is team Ben.
After this one-on-one, Ben takes Becca, Amanda, and Caila on a
group date. By the end of the group date he ends up giving the
rose to Amanda. Ben and Amanda then proceed to go on a one-on-
one. On this date with Amanda, Ben takes her to McDonalds and
a carnival. Amanda says she is close to falling in love with
Ben.  For  Emily’s  one-on-one,  Ben  brings  her  home  to  his
parents. Ben’s mom said she talked a lot about herself, which
makes sense because Emily is a nervous talker and doesn’t seem
serious when talking to Ben’s parents. Emily is sent home from
this one-on-one, and Ben also sends Becca home. So, who should
stay or go next week?

Related Link: Celebrity News: ‘The Bachelor’ Travels To Mexico

Lauren B: I think she is the front runner of this competition
to see the least. Their date went so well and Ben and her have
such good chemistry.

Stay or Go: I could see this girl staying in Ben’s life
forever, so a definite stay.

JoJo: I think another big contender for the final rose. Their
date went well and I feel like she feels more relaxed and will
open up more after her date with Ben

Stay or Go: Another definite stay!

Amanda:  Amanda  has  great  chemistry  with  Ben  and  he  seems
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really into her. However, we will have to see how Ben reacts
to meeting her kids next week to see if she is a contender for
the rose.

Stay or Go: Could go either way.

Caila: Caila really didn’t have a connection with Ben this
week and was kind of ditched by him on the group date.

Stay or Go: I would say if she doesn’t step up her game, she
is a go.

Next week on The Bachelor, Ben will meet the families!

The Bachelor airs on ABC on Mondays at 8/7c. Check back next
week for our recap!

Celebrity News: Bahama Drama
on ‘The Bachelor’
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By Emily Hoff

“Come at me bro,” said by who else but Olivia, a contestant on
The Bachelor season 20. This was the quote of the episode,
especially since Ben Higgins and many of the ladies came after
Olivia last night. This episode of was so eventful I don’t
even know where to start. It definitely could make the front
page of celebrity news. From not having a rose ceremony last
week and girls starting unnecessary drama this week, this
episode did not disappoint, and I felt it was very pivotal to
the season.

Celebrity News: Bahama Drama on The
Bachelor
So starting from last week, the big celebrity news was that
there was no rose ceremony. We thought for sure Ben was going
to send Olivia packing, however, we were all sadly mistaken
and she got to stay for the episode (sigh) and Jennifer was
sent home at the rose ceremony. After the first rose ceremony
of the episode, the girls learn they are going to the Bahamas.
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The ladies find out that there will be three dates — a one-on-
one date, a group, and a two-on-one. Caila gets the one- on-
one date and Leah is mad about that because she’s never been
chosen for one. However, Ben specifically chose Caila because
he felt like he needed more one-on-one time with her. At first
Ben says he is scared that Caila and him won’t click because
she is too bubbly, however Caila tells Ben she is scared to be
too vulnerable with him because she doesn’t want to hurt him
(sounds like she needs to take a look at our relationship
advice section).  But she said that she truly feels like she
loves Ben because he understands her. Ben likes that she is a
mystery and keeps her around.

Related Link: Celebrity News: What Happens in Vegas on The
Bachelor

On the group date, the ladies play with pigs in the ocean
(another very creative date, that Ben came up with). That
group date makes Ben uncomfortable because the ladies are
starting to cause drama, and have attitudes toward Ben. Leah
starts drama after the group date. She tells Ben that he and
Lauren B. shouldn’t end up together because he doesn’t see
what goes on in the house. Ben then talks to Lauren B. and
she’s now scared that she’ll get sent home. However, Leah’s
plan back fires as she is the one who gets sent home. For the
two-on-one date Olivia is sent packing, FINALLY!  After Olivia
thought  she  could  be  seen  for  weeks  in  our  celebrity
relationship section, Ben is done with her antics and gives
Emily the rose. The episode skips right to the second rose
ceremony as Ben cancels the cocktail party, and goes straight
to the ceremony, where Lauren is sent home. So, who should
stay or go next week?

Lauren B.

She’s my personal favorite, but ever since Leah started making
up things about her and told Ben, I feel like Ben is going to
have that in the back of his mind.
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Stay or Go: Sadly probably go.

Emily

Even though Emily and I share the same name, and I’m usually a
fan of girls that have the same name as me, I feel like she’s
a little too sassy for Ben.

Stay or Go: Hopefully she gets the boot soon.

Caila

I think after this week’s episode she is in it to win it. Ben
apparently likes confusing girls and really liked his date
with her!

Stay or Go: This is a big STAY!

Amanda

Even though she was not the star of this episode, she was
certainly  the  start  of  the  previous.  I  think  Ben  really
connects with her too.

Stay or Go: A definite stay.

Related Link: Celebrity News:The Bachelor Travels to Mexico

We are so excited to see what’s left for the rest of the
season!

The Bachelor airs on ABC on Mondays at 8/7c. Check back next
week for our recap!

http://cupidspulse.com/104640/celebrity-news-the-bachelor-mexico/


Celebrity  News:  ‘The
Bachelor’ Travels To Mexico

By Emily Hoff

It was another dramatic week for reality TV on The Bachelor
this  week.  In  the  latest  celebrity  news,  the  ladies  have
turned into little travelers. Last week Ben Higgins took them
to Las Vegas and this week they went to Mexico! On this
episode, Amanda (the cute little single mom) goes on a one-on-
one date with Ben. It goes really well and she opens up about
how it’s hard to date while raising her girls. She also opens
up about her past to Ben on this season, which seems to be
quite the trend of season 20.

The group date gets dramatic, because a lot of the girls who
have caused a lot of drama and will probably make it into our
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recaps  every  week,  were  on  this  group  date.  Becca,  JoJo,
Caila,  Emily,  Lauren  B.,  Jennifer,  Leah  and  Olivia.  In
celebrity news, on the group date Ben makes the ladies speak
Spanish to him and this makes Jubilee very insecure. Then they
had a cook off! Ben also goes on a one-on-one with Lauren H,
where she admits she’s had rough relationships and love in the
past. She was even cheated on by her boyfriend and Ben then
gave her a date rose.

We won’t know who went home until next week as Olivia caused
drama so even though Ben gave her a rose, it could be taken
away by Ben next week. Now, who should stay and who should go,
especially since we didn’t have a final rose ceremony this
week. Find out below!

Celebrity News: Who Should Stay and
Who Should Go?
Olivia

Stay or Go: She should go and never come back. She causes way
too much drama and Ben should not even consider going on any
dates with her, as we learned this episode that she is a very
evil girl.

Related Link: Celebrity News: What Happens in Vegas On ‘The
Bachelor’

Jubilee

Stay or Go: She is way too insecure to be on this show, so I
think  she  needs  to  deal  with  her  own  problems  before
progressing  on  the  show.

Amanda

Stay or Go: Stay! She’s adorable and connected with Ben. The
only thing is Ben would become a daddy if he married Amanda so
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that is something to take into consideration.

Related Link: Celebrity News: ‘The Bachelor’ Features Planes,
Train (Wrecks), and Hot Tubs

Lauren H.

Stay or Go: She could stay or go. There is nothing really
special about her so she really needs to stand out to win
Ben’s heart.

The Bachelor airs on ABC on Mondays at 8/7c. Check back next
week for our recap!

Celebrity News: What Happens
in Vegas On ‘The Bachelor’
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By Emily Hoff

Season 20 of The Bachelor is making for great reality TV. This
week, Ben Higgins surprised the ladies by taking them on a
trip  to  Vegas.  You  know  that  what  happens  in  Vegas  will
definitely not stay in Vegas with these ladies. Plus, Vegas
always makes good celebrity news. Ben took four ladies out on
one-on-one dates– JoJo, Becca and the Twins. Also, Ben took
some ladies on another creative group date in which he brought
in a ventriloquist and impressionist on a stage, and asked the
ladies to make up an opening act. Olivia’s opening act was a
little too flashy, and she gets made fun of, then has a
nervous breakdown.

Ben’s one-on-one date with JoJo was adorable as the helicopter
almost knocked JoJo and Ben to the ground while they were
trying to drink champagne and be romantic. However, Ben made
it up as he gave JoJo a kiss, while all the girls were
watching from the hotel. JoJo also opens up to Ben about past
relationships and love. Becca and Ben had a cute date at a
chapel (maybe foreshadowing the future), and she opened up
about being a virgin. Ben’s date with the twins was a little

http://cupidspulse.com/104071/ben-higgins/
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strange as he had more of a connection with twin sister Emily
and no connection with Emily’s twin Haley, making it awkward
in the sister duo. Unfortunately, not everyone can stay around
and he sent Amber and Rachel home this week during the rose
ceremony. Now, who do I think should stay and go after hearing
all the celebrity news?

Celebrity  News:  What  Happens  In
Vegas Doesn’t Stay In Vegas on The
Bachelor This Season
Olivia:  Olivia  has  officially  gone  mad.  She  is  extremely
possessive over Ben and also gets extremely jealous when Ben
is on dates with the other girls. Sorry Olivia, this is what
you signed up for.

Stay or Go: She needs to go, go, go! She makes for good
television, however she is crazy and I have no idea why Ben
decided to let her stay.

Related Link: Celebrity News: ‘The Bachelor’ Features Planes,
Train (Wrecks), and Hot Tubs

JoJo: Her date with Ben went really well this week and I think
Ben was really into her. Ben also really appreciated that she
opened up about her past relationships and love.

Stay or Go: Stay. I think she is a big contender for the final
rose.

Related Link: Celebrity News: Ben Higgins Throws It Back To
High School For First Dates On ‘The Bachelor’

Becca: Becca and Ben’s date went extremely well, and it was
cute it took place in a chapel. Maybe we could see them next
on our feature celebrity couple page? Ben gave her a rose at
the end of the date.
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Stay or Go: Stay! Another contender for the final rose, I
think.

Haley: Her date was awkward from the beginning, Ben went on a
date with Haley and her sister and had more of a connection
with Emily. Since the twins are from Vegas, Ben got to go to
their hometown and talk to their mother. Ben decided to let go
of Haley in front of her mom.

Stay or Go: Haley definitely needs to go. He has more of a
connection with Emily, and at first being twins was cute or
creepy (whatever you prefer to think) so I think that whole
situation just needs to go.

We can’t wait to see what happens next week, when the ladies
viva a la Mexico!

The Bachelor airs on ABC on Mondays at 8/7c. Check back next
week for our recap!

Celebrity  News:  ‘The
Bachelor’  Features  Planes,
Train (Wrecks), and Hot Tubs
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By Emily Hoff

It’s only week three of The Bachelor and this season does not
disappoint. This episode had planes, train (wrecks), and not
automobiles but hot tubs. As per usual, the reality TV show
was full of drama and also unexpected moments that you didn’t
see coming. Week three was also full of emotional and personal
moments from the ladies and also from Ben Higgins himself. In
the latest celebrity news, Ben decided to take Lauren B. and
Jubilee  for  individual  one-on-one  dates.  He  took  Amanda,
Hayley,  Jennifer,  Amber,  Jami,  Rachel,  Lauren  H.,  Olivia,
Lace, Emily, Leah and Shushanna on a group date.

Ben was very romantic with his one-on-one dates where he took
Lauren B. and Jubilee on airplane rides, scandalous hot tub
adventures, and romantic dinners. Both dates seemed to go
extremely well and were very intimate and personal. For the
group date he took the girls out to play soccer. Later on in
the episode, Ben gets personal telling the girls two people
close to his family have died in a plane crash. The girls try
to take advantage of the situation by consoling Ben. Some of
it works in their favor, but for others it did not. Lauren B.
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and Jubilee were given roses on their dates, however Shushanna
and Jami were not so lucky and were sent home. Then, Lace
decided to leave the show, saying she needs to love herself
(Hello, Justin Bieber), how sad…

This week I will be discussing the celebrity news, the three
girls who were vital to this episode and whether they click
with Ben and are here to stay or go.

Celebrity  News:  Who  Went  on
Individual Dates and Who Got Sent
Packing
Lauren B.

She’s a flight attendant and loves to travel the world. From
the very start I’ve been obsessed with this girl. Maybe it’s
just because I relate to her or she seems to be the only sane
one on the show, but I truly think Ben should marry her. Ben
even ask Lauren B. how a boy has not settled down with her
yet.

Stay or Go: STAY! I think she’ll make it to the final rose
ceremony. Ben is very into her and I think this is the girl
he’s going to propose to. If he doesn’t then I think he
clearly made a mistake.

Related Link: Celebrity News: Ben Higgins Throws It Back To
High School For First Dates On ‘The Bachelor’

Jubilee

Jubilee gets very personal with Ben this episode, telling him
that her whole family died. Ben consoles her and says that he
likes that Jubilee has many layers to her (is this a Shrek
reference?). When Ben shares what’s going on with his family,
Jubilee steps in and gives Ben a massage. This irritates the
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girls because she already got a rose and is taking away time
from other girls. I think this mostly irritates the girls
because they see how big of a threat Jubilee is.

Stay or Go: Stay for a little while. The drama with other
girls might ruin her chances with Ben, and as much as she
shared  a  personal  story  with  Ben,  I  didn’t  really  see  a
connection.

Related  Link:  Celebrity  News:  ‘The  Bachelor’  Season  20
Premieres with Ben Higgins Fending Off a Drunk Contestant

Olivia

I think now that Lace decide to leave the show, Olivia has now
taken on the role of the crazy girl. Even though the girls are
mean to her, making fun of her toes and bad breathe, that’s no
reason to act crazy. She says that Ben is into her because he
touches her leg and that’s a cue that he likes her better than
the other girls. She also keeps stealing Ben away and when Ben
shares his personal news, she steals him away to talk to him
about her legs, and starts crying. Ben says this is something
he does not want to hear right now.

Stay or Go: She will stay, but not for a while just like
Jubilee.  She  seems  like  she  has  a  crazy  and  jealous
personality so I don’t see her making it to the final rose
ceremony.

Monday come soon please because we can’t wait to see the drama
that entails on the episode next week.

The Bachelor airs on ABC on Mondays at 8/7c. Check back next
week for our recap!
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Celebrity  News:  Ben  Higgins
Throws It Back To High School
For  First  Dates  On  ‘The
Bachelor’

By Emily Hoff

After America fell in love with Ben Higgins‘ beautiful smile,
and  stunning  personality  during  The  Bachelor  season  20
premiere,  fans  of  the  reality  TV  show  (including  myself)
couldn’t wait to catch up with the celebrity news surrounding
the  next  episode.  And  the  following  episode  did  not
disappoint. Just like the premiere, the second episode, which
aired last night, was full of twist and turns. The ladies also
brought  plenty  of  drama  in  their  attempts  to  win  Ben’s
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heart. In this episode, the ladies got to go on their first
dates with Ben. The dates consisted of going back to high
school, sharing a hot tub, Ben sniffing them at one point, and
cocktail  parties.  Of  course,  the  dates  were  extremely
creative,  which  meant  that  Ben  got  to  see  the  true
personalities  of  the  contenders.

As Ben saw their true personalities, he clicked with some of
the  contestants  and  others  not  so  much.  With  that  comes
handing out some girls roses and some being sent home. Ben
sent home Sam Passmore, Jackie Dion, and Mandi Kremer. In
addition, Lauren Barr decided to leave the show. “You see
people  with  different  personalities  that  he’s  really
connecting  with  and  it  makes  you  question  your  own
personality,” she told the camera. “You over think things.
Comparing  and  over  thinking  is  what  you  do,”  she  added
according to People.com. Sticking with the high school theme,
I decided to give out superlatives to ladies who had a great
impact on this episode and if they should stick around or go.

Celebrity  News:  Which
Bachelorette’s Should Stay or Go on
Season 20 of ‘The Bachelor’
Most likely to get into a fight: Lace

If you watched the premiere last week, then you know this girl
is just trouble. Last week she blamed her personality on being
drunk, but that was clearly a lie. Lace keeps saying that
there’s such a big connection with her and Ben, interrupts
dates, and is constantly starting drama on the show.

Stay or Go: I think she should stay for a while, if only
because she makes good television, however I think she’s no
match for Ben. I don’t know how she is still sticking around
the show.



Most likely to kiss and tell: Jennifer

In the latest celebrity news, Jennifer and Ben had their first
kiss. Ben seems to really like her; he said he wouldn’t kiss
anyone tonight, so from my viewpoint that means he’s really
into her. However, after Jennifer and Ben kiss, she tells the
ladies and of course this aggravates Lace.

Stay or Go: I think Jennifer could stick around for a while
since Ben kissed her right away. Maybe even a contender for
the final rose?

Related Link: Bachelor Alum is Engaged

Most likely to wear an itsy-bitsy teeny bikini: Caila

Caila,  whose  one-on-one  date  took  place  in  the  hot  tub,
included guest appearances from Ice Cube and Kevin Hart who
were promoting their film Ride Along 2 and giving some laughs
to the audience.

Stay or Go: Here to stay and maybe another contender for the
final rose. Ben gets deep with her and talks about how he’s
unlovable. Also, the steamy date is a great sign for Caila.

Most likely to not use deodorant: Sam

Ben made the ladies run on the treadmill and then sniffed them
to determine if he was attracted to them or not. He told Sam
she smelled sour. Ouch!

Stay or Go: Unfortunately Sam must have been too smelly to
stay, as Ben did not give her a rose.

Related Link: Ben Higgins Hangs with Former Contestants

Most likely to just get a bouquet of roses: Olivia

Olivia gets this title as she was given the first impression
rose last week from Ben, and then this week got the group date
rose.
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Stay or Go: She will probably be here for a while if she keeps
getting all of the roses from Ben.

We are so excited to see what happens next week and see which
ladies stay or go!

The Bachelor airs on ABC on Mondays at 8/7c. Check back next
week for our recap!

Celebrity  News:  ‘The
Bachelor’ Season 20 Premieres
with Ben Higgins Fending Off
a Drunk Contestant
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By Myesha Cobb

The Bachelor season 20 kicked off earlier this week with all
of the drama that fans have grown to love on the realityTV
show. The premiere episode included leading man Ben Higgins
handing  out  the  First  Impression  Rose,  engaging  in  drunk
exchanges,  and,  of  course,  breaking  some  hearts  during
eliminations.  According  to  the  latest  celebrity  news
in UsMagazine.com, one of the contestants, Lace Morris, was so
drunk that she went in for a second kiss. Not only was she
rejected,  but  she  was  also  interrupted  by  another
contestant, Mandi Kremer, who she threatened to punch. There’s
no  doubt  that  there  will  be  more  fights  and  jealousy  as
Higgins looks for a relationship and love on The Bachelor
season 20!

This celebrity news is not lacking
in the drama department. What are
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some ways to keep drama out of your
relationship and love?

Cupid’s Advice:

Drama inevitably works its way into most relationships. As we
read in this celebrity news story about The Bachelor season
20, Higgins is already dealing with his fair share, thanks to
Morris and her fight with Kremer. Fortunately, drama can be
avoided. Below, Cupid shares some love advice:

1.  Remember  that  you  love  each  other:  Sometimes,  your
relationship gets so heated and cluttered with drama that you
forget  that  you  love  each  other.  You  let  the  things  you
dislike  overpower  your  love,  and  everything  goes  south.
Perhaps revisiting the restaurant where you had your first
date or cooking a special meal together will remind you why
you fell in love with each other in the first place.

Related  Link:  Love  Conquers  Anger  for  Barry  Williams  &
Elizabeth Kennedy

2. Try counseling: If you don’t feel like you can deal with
the drama on your own, seek outside help. It’s okay to call
for reinforcements! Seeing a therapist shows that you both
care about your relationship and love and want to save it by
any means necessary.

Related Link: Kourtney Kardashian & Beau Get Therapy

3.  Focus  on  communicating:  Drama  is  often  caused  by
miscommunication…or maybe no communication at all. Sit down
and talk through your issues. Don’t yell at or argue with each
other.  Be  sure  to  listen  to  your  partner  too  —  their
perspective  is  equally  important  to  your  own!

How do you handle drama in your relationship and love? Share
your best dating advice in the comments below!
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Celebrity  News:  ‘Bachelor’
Ben Higgins Hangs with Former
Contestants  Prior  to  Season
Premiere

By Abbi Comphel

In  latest  celebrity  news,  America’s  newest  Bachelor,  Ben
Higgins, was seen hanging out with former contestants from The
Bachelor. UsMagazine.com reports he was spending time with
some of the men on Sunday to get some much-needed advice. We
hope Higgins can find his celebrity love this season on The
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Bachelor. The show just premiered last night. Stay tuned for
some drama!

This celebrity news gets us ready
for  the  exciting  Bachelor  season
ahead!  What  are  some  ways  to
broaden your dating pool?

Cupid’s Advice:

Dating isn’t always easy. Things can get hard when you feel
like you have run out of options. Well, Cupid has some advice
on how to broaden your dating pool:

1. Dating apps: If you feel like heading out to the clubs on
the weekends isn’t working for you, then try dating apps.
There are so many nowadays and most are safe. You are sure to
meet plenty of people on these sites.

Related Link: Celebrity News: Kourtney Kardashian Says She’s
‘Not a Dating Person’

2. Bars: Instead of going to the club next weekend, go to a
bar. There are lots of friendly people in bars who aren’t just
looking to dance. It is a good place to talk and have a drink.

Related Link: Celebrity News: Jennifer Lawrence Almost Asked
Seth Meyers Out When He Was Engaged 

3. Friends: Talk to your friends. Let them know you are single
and ready to mingle. If you aren’t in the same friend pool,
then maybe they will have some people they can hook you up
with.

What do you think are some good ways to broaden your dating
pool? Comment below! 
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Celebrity  News:  Ben  Higgins
Hopes to Propose at End of
‘The Bachelor’

By Jessica DeRubbo

In latest celebrity news, The Bachelor prepares to premiere on
January 4th. In the meantime, we’re soaking up every last
piece  of  information  about  the  season  as  we  can.  What
are Bachelor Ben Higgins’ hopes for the end of the season?
“Ideally, I would love to walk away from this with a fiance,”
he said. “I’m excited about that next step of seeing her walk
down the aisle towards me.” With that kind of attitude, this

https://cupidspulse.com/103193/celebrity-news-ben-higgins-propose-end-bachelor/
https://cupidspulse.com/103193/celebrity-news-ben-higgins-propose-end-bachelor/
https://cupidspulse.com/103193/celebrity-news-ben-higgins-propose-end-bachelor/
http://cupidspulse.com/104599/jessica-derubbo/
http://cupidspulse.com


season is sure not to disappoint longtime fans! Maybe we’ll
have a new married celebrity couple on our hands.

In latest celebrity news, we’re so
excited about the new season of The
Bachelor!  How  do  you  know  when
you’ve found the love of your life?

Cupid’s Advice:

It can be tough to know when you’ve found the person you want
to spend the rest of your life with. How do you know there’s
not  someone  better  out  there  for  you?  Cupid  has  some
relationship  advice:

1. You can’t live without them: If you can’t imagine your life
with your partner, that’s a good sign that he or she is “the
one.” Think about never seeing them again. Does this cause you
some major depression? If so, save yourself the depression and
commit.

Related Link: Celebrity News: Ben Higgins Is Announced As the
Next ‘Bachelor’

2. You fully trust each other: If there’s any doubt in your
mind that your partner is trustworthy, he or she may not be
your life partner. On the flip side, if you trust your partner
with your life and know he or she would never deliberately
hurt you, then that’s a very positive sign.

Related Link: Celebrity News: ‘Bachelor’ Ben Higgins Opens Up
About Insecurities & Kaitlyn Bristowe

3. Your happiness means his happiness: If you’re unhappy about
something, he’s no doubt unhappy, too. If you’re in a happy
and celebratory mood, he matches it! You’re connected not only
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from  a  physical  attraction  standpoint,  but  also  in  a
significant  emotional  way.

What  are  some  other  ways  to  know  you’ve  found  your  life
partner? Share your thoughts below.

Celebrity  News:  ‘Bachelor’
Ben  Higgins  Opens  Up  About
Insecurities  &  Kaitlyn
Bristowe

By Katie Gray

https://cupidspulse.com/102427/celebrity-news-bachelor-ben-higgins-insecurities-kaitlyn-bristowe/
https://cupidspulse.com/102427/celebrity-news-bachelor-ben-higgins-insecurities-kaitlyn-bristowe/
https://cupidspulse.com/102427/celebrity-news-bachelor-ben-higgins-insecurities-kaitlyn-bristowe/
https://cupidspulse.com/102427/celebrity-news-bachelor-ben-higgins-insecurities-kaitlyn-bristowe/


In latest celebrity news, newest Bachelor Ben Higgins has
spoken out about not letting his insecurities get the best of
him as he makes his way on the reality show. Higgins was the
runner up on The Bachelorette with Kaitlyn Bristowe. According
to UsMagazine.com, he is a devout Christian and he has a
preference that whomever he chooses be into her faith. Higgins
explained, “I would really like to find a woman that has a
similar faith as I do – I think that would be important as we
raise a family, as we move forward in life.” If you were to
take relationship advice from him, that would be it. Perhaps
there will be a celebrity wedding and celebrity baby in the
future for him! Stay tuned.

This celebrity news is exciting for
fans of The Bachelor! What are some
ways to overcome your insecurities
related to a relationship?

Cupid’s Advice:

Although it’s completely natural to have insecurities, it is
imperative that you don’t let them keep you from succeeding
and being happy. Finding ways to overcome those fears and
insecurities are the first steps on your pursuit of happiness,
whether  that  means  talking  to  your  loved  ones  or  taking
drastic measures. Cupid has some advice on how to get past
your relationship insecurities:

1.  Vent  sessions:  Sometimes  we  all  just  need  a  little
reassurance to feel better. If you are feeling insecure about
something in your relationship, talk with your family and
friends to get their opinion about it. They are likely to tell
you that it’s all in your head and that everything will work
out.
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Related Link: Celebrity Couple: Nicki Minaj & Meek Mill Spark
Engagement Rumors Again

2. Trust: At the end of the day, it all comes down to trust.
You have to trust yourself and your instincts, always. You
also need to trust your partner, and if you can’t honestly
trust them, then you need to be with someone you can. It’s
common to have trust issues, so first try communicating with
your partner and maybe even go to couples’ therapy for it.
Many say this tactic works.

Related  Link:  A  ‘Bachelor’  Baby!  Sean  Lowe  Gushes  About
Catherine Giudici’s Celebrity Pregnancy

3.  Imperfections  are  perfection:  It’s  important  to  always
remember  that  nobody  is  perfect,  and  no  relationship  is
perfect.  Although  we  all  have  that  fantasy  in  our  heads,
remember  that  real  perfection  lies  in  the  imperfections.
Cherish your relationship for its strong suits and its flaws.
When you accept all of this, the insecurities are sure to
fall.

What  are  some  ways  you  have  overcome  the  insecurities  in
regards to your relationships? Comment your stories below.

A ‘Bachelor’ Baby! Sean Lowe
Gushes  About  Catherine
Giudici’s Celebrity Pregnancy
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By Kyanah Murphy

Love is in the air! After all, cuddles are huge this time of
year.  The  latest  in  celebrity  news  is  that  celebrity
couple Sean Lowe and Catherine Giudici are expecting their
first celebrity baby! UsMagazine.com shares that Lowe tweeted
the news on December 8th, sharing the joy of their celebrity
pregnancy.

We’ve  been  waiting  for  this
celebrity  pregnancy  announcement!
What are some unique ways to share
your  baby  news  with  your  loved
ones?

Cupid’s Advice: 

Twitter  and  Instagram  are  common  ways  that  celebrity
pregnancies are announced, which is very convenient. If you
are looking to spice up your social media announcement, Cupid
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is  here  with  three  tips  on  helping  you  create  a  unique
pregnancy announcement:

1. Be silly about it: A great way to announce a pregnancy is
in a silly way. If you already have two kids, for example, one
boy and one girl, you can have them hold scoreboards with a
third  one  saying  “tie  breaker”  and  the  expected  date.  Be
creative!

Related Link: New Celebrity Baby: Kim Kardashian and Kanye
West Welcome a Son

2. Do something cute: You can also take a cute approach to
announcing your pregnancy. If you have a dog (or two), for
example, you can share your announcement with your dogs saying
“baby guard dogs” with the position starting on the due date.

Related Link: Celebrity Baby News: Josh Hartnett & GF Tamsin
Egerton Welcome First Child

3.  Be  dramatic:  You  can  try  to  do  something  dramatic  to
announce the pregnancy as well. Maybe have your friends and
family  solve  a  riddle  or  put  together  a  scavenger  hunt.
Whatever you choose, have fun with it.

How did you announce your pregnancy? Comment below.

Celebrity  Couple  Sean  Lowe
and  Catherine  Giudici  Join
Cast of ‘Marriage Boot Camp:
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Reality Stars’

By Katie Gray

In the latest celebrity news, celebrity couple Sean Lowe and
Catherine Giudici have joined the latest cast of Marriage Boot
Camp. The pair is taking the step to make things better in
their  relationship!  According  to  People.com,  they  do  not
always  agree  on  everything  and  this  is  evident  in  the
exclusive sneak peek of the series. Fans of The Bachelor fell
in love with Sean and Catherine, and now they will get to see
them  work  through  their  issues  to  make  things  better  for
themselves!

This  celebrity  couple  has  their
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share  of  problems.  What  are  some
things to try if you find yourself
fighting with your partner a lot?

Cupid’s Advice:

Every relationship has its problems, and nobody is perfect.
There’s  a  fine  line  between  having  normal  fights  and
disagreements, and arguing all the time. If you are fighting
with your partner more than not, that is a big problem. You
should be enjoying your time with them for the majority of the
time. Cupid has some relationship advice:

1.Talk it out: Whenever you are having a disagreement or an
argument with your partner, make sure you talk it out. Never
go to bed angry, because you don’t want anger and resentment
to build up. It’s best to resolve the issue early on. The
fight is likely due to miscommunication, so talk it out with
your spouse or partner!

Related Link: Are Former Celebrity Couple Kourtney Kardashian
& Scott Disick Back Together?

2. Space: Everybody needs their own space sometimes. When you
are having frequent fights with your partner, it’s likely that
you just need a little space. This doesn’t necessarily mean
space for long periods of times; just take a moment to relax
and collect your thoughts. We all get stressed, overtired and
burnt out from our busy lives. Take a second to catch your
breath, and let the fight blow over. Reconnect once you have
started to feel better!

Related Link: Celebrity News: Will Smith Says Cheating Ex-GF
Inspired Him To Become Famous

3. Write this down: If you would rather not go to couples’
therapy, why not take matters into your own hands? Jot down in
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a notebook the feelings that you have for your spouse as well
as all of the things you love about them. Once things are
spelled out – you will remember why you fell in love with them
in  the  first  place.  Share  your  thoughts  with  each  other
afterward to rekindle the feelings.

What are some things you have tried when you were fighting
with your partner a lot? Share your stories below.

Exclusive  Celebrity
Interview:  Former  ‘Bachelor’
Chris Soules Says His Dating
Life  is  “Relatively  Non-
Exsistent”
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Interview by Lori Bizzoco. Written by Katelyn Di Salvo.

It sounds like Chris Soules found his true love…in farming!
The star of The Bachelor season 19 truly stepped out of his
comfort zone during his stint on reality TV, going from being
a farm boy to a celebrity overnight. On the finale episode,
he proposed to Whitney Bischoff, but just seven months later,
the famous couple announced their celebrity break-up. Now,
he seems to be finding solace in his farm.

Former Bachelor Talks Farm Life in
Our Exclusive Celebrity Interview
In  our  exclusive  celebrity  interview,  Soules  shares  that,
prior to his time on reality TV, he had never left Iowa for
more than 10 days. Suddenly, he was gone for two months to
film The Bachelorette, another two months for The Bachelor,
and another two months for Dancing with the Stars. After his
third  stint  on  television,  he  took  a  step  away
from Hollywood — and he couldn’t be happier. “It’s been good
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to get back home and do what I love,” he says. “Going on all
these reality shows and being some what disconnected from the
farm was pretty unusual for me.”

Related Link: Former ‘Bachelor’ Chris Soules Spends Time with
Family in Iowa Post Celebrity Break-Up

The  former  Bachelor  describes  being  a  pig  farmer  as  an
“intense labor of love,” explaining how, as a farmer, you
never truly have a day off because the animals and crops
always need care. We only hope that he can give a lucky lady
that level of devotion someday!

Recently, Soules was a judge on the National Pork Board, and
he introduced us to the winner of this year’s First Annual
America’s Pig Farmer of the Year Award, Keith Schoettmer.
Schoettmer reveals his approach to farming, saying, “It starts
with  our  responsibility  of  the  farm,  which  we  take  very
seriously. We properly care for these pigs everyday, and while
we’re doing that, we’re not losing sight of the people we work
with and the consumers.”

Reality TV Star Opens Up About His
Relationships and Love Life
Soules has been on a roller coaster ride for the past year
when it comes to his love life. The celeb went from trying to
win the heart of Andi Dorfman on The Bachelorette to having
his pick of 30 women on The Bachelor to being engaged to
Bischoff…to being single again. With that said, relationships
and love are the last thing on his mind right now. “My dating
life  is  relatively  non-existent…  After  dating  30  some-odd
women and being engaged and going through that whole process,
it’s  been  nice  to  just  kind  of  get  back  to  normal,”  he
explains. “Eventually, I’ll get back in the dating rink.” He
adds that he and his celebrity ex still keep in touch and are
“good friends.”
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Related  Link:  ‘The  Bachelor’  Winner  Whitney  Bischoff  is
Casually Dating After Celebrity Break-Up from Chris Soules

In our exclusive celebrity interview, the reality TV star
admits that his approach to dating hasn’t really changed since
being on The Bachelor. “There’s not a lot of changes I’ll
probably  make.  It’s  still  just  about  finding  the  right
person, someone who appreciates the farming life and also the
finer things in life,” he shares. He believes that finding
love this time around will be a little easier since he is “out
there,” confessing that there are a lot more women interested
in dating him now.

Chris Soules Shares Dating Advice
for Upcoming Bachelor Ben Higgins
Soules recently met the newest Bachelor Ben Higgins and says
he’s a great guy. He wishes him the best of luck on the
reality TV show and adds, “He deserves it. He’s a stand-up
guy, and he’s what the show is all about, I think. He’s truly
trying to find somebody, so hopefully, that happens for him.”

Of course, the former Bachelor had some dating advice to share
with Higgins: “The main advice that I gave him was to make
sure you take each relationship that you have with those girls
very  seriously  and  make  sure  they  feel  as  comfortable  as
possible… In order to have a real relationship develop, those
girls need to feel like they’re the only ones involved in the
relationship.”

Related  Link:  Former  ‘Bachelorette’  Trista  Sutter  Defends
‘Bachelor’  Franchise  After  Chris  Soules,  Whitney  Bischoff
Split

Despite his return to farming, Soules hasn’t completely said
goodbye  to  reality  TV  just  yet.  You  can  catch  him  on
the  latest  season  of  Worst  Cooks  in  America  on  The  Food

http://cupidspulse.com/100423/bachelor-winner-whitney-bischoff-casually-dating-after-celebrity-break-up-chris-soules/#MRpM8uu8qVPZdjCg.99
http://cupidspulse.com/100423/bachelor-winner-whitney-bischoff-casually-dating-after-celebrity-break-up-chris-soules/#MRpM8uu8qVPZdjCg.99
http://cupidspulse.com/93434/former-bachelorette-trista-sutter-defends-bachelor-franchise-after-chris-soules-whitney-bischoff-split/#vxuRzrWoAR0Svmmq.99
http://cupidspulse.com/93434/former-bachelorette-trista-sutter-defends-bachelor-franchise-after-chris-soules-whitney-bischoff-split/#vxuRzrWoAR0Svmmq.99
http://cupidspulse.com/93434/former-bachelorette-trista-sutter-defends-bachelor-franchise-after-chris-soules-whitney-bischoff-split/#vxuRzrWoAR0Svmmq.99


Network. He explains that, although he may be good with a
grill, he’s not so great in the kitchen!

Keep  up  with  Chris  on  Twitter  @SoulesChris  and
www.instagram.com/souleschris/!

Celebrity  News:  Ben  Higgins
Is  Announced  As  the  Next
‘Bachelor’

By Maria N. Capalbo

According to UsMagazine.com, Ben Higgins has been selected to
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be the new star of The Bachelor! Higgins was The Bachelorette
Kaitlyn Bristowe‘s second runner up. Now it’s his chance to
call the shots! Higgins has taken some time to officially
confirm his decision, but after some deliberation, he has
decided he is going to take the spot. Good luck to Ben on his
journey!

This latest Bachelor celebrity news
is exciting! What are some ways to
make your dating life exciting?

Cupid’s Advice:

Sometimes you may not know what to do to spice things up with
your relationship and love life! Cupid has some suggestions on
how to make it more exciting below:

1. Frequent nights on the town: Go different places and do
different things. Get out and have fun with your date. You do
not always have to do the same things all the time. Go to the
club, museum, art exhibition or even comedy show!

Related Link: Former ‘Bachelor’ Chris Soules Spends Time with
Family in Iowa Post Celebrity Break-Up

2. Always having options: Dating more than one person at a
time may be hard, but it is definitely worth it! If one person
can’t make a date, ask someone else! You should never have to
wait around for someone else to do something. Always have
other options, at least when you first start getting back into
the dating scene.

Related Link: ‘The Bachelor’ Chris Soules and Fiancee Whitney
Bischoff Split

3. Always go where you want to go: Hey, you’re single! Go
where you want to hang out when on a date. You make the
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choices,  and  then  you  can  cross  the  places  you’ve  always
wanted to go to off your bucket list!

What are some ways you’ve made your dating life exciting?
Share below!

Former  ‘Bachelor’  Chris
Soules  Spends  Time  with
Family in Iowa Post Celebrity
Break-Up

By Courtney Omernick
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It looks like Chris Soules isn’t wasting any time feeling blue
about his celebrity break-up. E! Online.com recently reported
that Soules has been spotted post celebrity break-up spending
time at his family’s farm in Iowa. Chris Soules and Whitney
Bischoff  announced  last  month  that  they  were  no  longer
involved in a celebrity relationship.

This  former  Bachelor  is  seeking
comfort  in  family  post  break-up.
What are some other ways to cope
with a split?

Cupid’s Advice:

Chris  Soules  and  Whitney  Bischoff’s  celebrity  relationship
might not have been all it was cracked up to be, but that
doesn’t mean that the break-up hurts any less for the both of
them. Going your separate ways is never easy, and everyone
copes differently. Below is some love advice Cupid has on how
cope with a split:

1. Reach out your friends: You’ve made your friends a part of
your life for a reason. More than likely, these people will
listen to you and understand what you’re going through. And,
they’ll probably try their best to get you out of the house
and living life again.

Related  Link:  Former  ‘Bachelorette’  Trista  Sutter  Defends
‘Bachelor’  Franchise  After  Chris  Soules,  Whitney  Bischoff
Split

2. Focus on yourself: Now that you have more “me” time, focus
on your favorite hobbies, your health, etc. Take some time to
just be you instead of wondering what the next step is.

Related Link: ‘The Bachelor’ Chris Soules and Fiancee Whitney
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Bischoff Split

3. Think about what you have: Especially if you’ve invested a
lot of time in your relationship, you can feel a bit depleted
once it’s over. Remind yourself that you still have amazing
people, experiences, and things in your life.

Share your love advice with our readers. What are some ways
you’ve coped with a split? Comment below!

Former  ‘Bachelorette’  Trista
Sutter  Defends  ‘Bachelor’
Franchise After Chris Soules,
Whitney Bischoff Split
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By Katie Gray

Former Bachelorette star, Trista Sutter, has come to defend
the series after the recent split of Chris Soules and Whitney
Bischoff’s  was  announced.  According  to  USMagazine.com,
“Sutter, 42, retweeted Fleiss’ note on Friday and added her
marriage to firefighter Ryan Sutter to the pile. “And I’ll
raise u an 11 yr marriage,” the season 1 Bachelorette tweeted.
“Hard work? Yes! Any marriage is! But without Bachelorette, no
intro, no marriage.”

The  Bachelor  franchise  shows
sometimes reality shows do lead to
love! What are some unique methods
to meet a new partner?

Cupid’s Advice:

The same old dating methods can get a little old. Cupid has
some dating advice for unique methods to meet a new partner:

http://cupidspulse.com/105088/katie-gray/
http://www.usmagazine.com/entertainment/news/trista-sutter-defends-bachelor-franchise-after-chris-soules-split-2015295


1. Night out: Everyone can use a night out on the town! We
work  hard  and  have  hectic  schedules,  therefore;  it  is
imperative that we make time for ourselves, too. A good way to
meet  people  is  by  going  out  with  friends  and  trying  new
places, because with it comes new people. Enjoy yourself and
see what happens and who you meet!

Related Link: Chris Soules and Celebrity Love Whitney Bischoff
Celebrate His ‘DWTS’ Performance

2.  Matchmaker:  Although  it  would  be  nice  to  have
an  appointment  with  Patti  Stanger,  the  famed  Millionaire
Matchmaker, it’s not always possible. Don’t get discouraged
from going to a different matchmaker in your area. Check out
new innovative dating services that keep popping up and find a
matchmaker who knows how to play cupid. Regardless of if you
will meet your soulmate, you will likely make new friends and
create good memories as an outcome!

Related Link: ‘The Bachelor’ Chris Soules and Fiancee Whitney
Bischoff Split

3. Join a club: A good way to meet new people is by joining in
on activities. Start meeting with a book club and/or join a
wine  tasting  club.  Take  a  cooking  class  and/or  find  fun
activities to do as an outing with friends and you will meet
plenty of new people and gain new experiences!

What are some ways that you have met a new partner? Share your
stories below!
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‘The  Bachelor’  Chris  Soules
and Fiancee Whitney Bischoff
Split

By Jessica DeRubbo

This Bachelor couple has called it quits. Chris Soules and
Whitney Bischoff officially announced their celebrity break-up
after weeks of fan speculation, according to UsMagazine.com.
Though the reason behind the split has not yet been revealed,
one can only imagine that a Chicago girl with a good job would
find moving to small town Iowa a little daunting. In a joint
statement, the duo said, “Whitney Bischoff and Chris Soules
have  mutually  and  amicably  decided  to  end  their
engagement. They part with nothing but respect and admiration
for one another and will continue to be supportive friends.
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They wish to thank everyone who has supported them through
this journey.”

Another Bachelor couple bites the
dust!  How  do  you  know  if  your
relationship can stand the test of
time?

Cupid’s Advice:

Not all relationships and love last forever. How do you know
yours is headed in a long-term direction? Cupid has some tips:

1. Mutual interests: It may seem obvious, but it’s important
that you share interests and hobbies. If you have nothing in
common outside of work, then how will you spend quality time
together?

Related Link: Celebrity Engagement: Chris Soules Proposes to
Whitney Bischoff on ‘The Bachelor’ Season 19 Finale

2.  Shared  values:  You  can  only  get  so  far  in  a  new
relationship and love without shared values. Once things get
serious,  it’s  important  that  you  respect  each  others’
religious choices, parental plans, and overall views on the
world.

Related  Link:   Chris  Soules  and  Celebrity  Love  Whitney
Bischoff Celebrate His ‘DWTS’ Performance

3.  Meshing  dreams:  What  you  both  want  for  the  future  is
important, too. You need to see eye to eye on your dreams and
ambitions, or else you’ll inevitably hold each other back. If
you aspire to own a mansion with a live-in housekeeper and
your partner wants to live in a small cabin in the woods, this
might not be a match.
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What are some other ways to know your relationship will be
long-lasting? Share your ideas below.

Former  Bachelor  Ben  Flajnik
Was ‘Not Happy’ With Courtney
Robertson’s Tell-All Book

By Katie Gray

This celebrity couple, who originally met on The Bachelor, are
not living happily ever after. Though Courtney Robertson and
Ben Flajnik did celebrate their celebrity engagement, they
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never made it down the aisle. Things post break-up got even
worse when Robertson wrote a tell-all booked called I Didn’t
Come  Here  to  Make  Friends:  Confessions  of  a  Reality  Show
Villian. “The only backlash I got was from Ben himself,” said
Robertson, according to UsMagazine.com. “I did hear from him.
He was not happy. I got a couple of emails. I actually didn’t
respond to his last email but I wish him well. He has moved on
and I’ve moved on.”

This former Bachelor couple did not
split amicably. What are some ways
to reconcile after a bitter break-
up?

Cupid’s Advice:

Not every relationship and love ends happily, and when a split
occurs,  it’s  not  always  amicable.  Cupid  has  some  ways  to
reconcile after a heated break-up:

1. Kiss and make up: The best way to reconcile after a break-
up is to put everything on the table and tell one another your
true feelings and hopes for the future. Make amends by being
honest about your genuine feelings for each other. Kiss and
make up!

Related Link: What Does Astrology Tell Us About ‘Bachelor’ Ben
Flajnik and His Quest for Love?

2. Take a vacation: Sometimes it’s good for people to get away
to find themselves in order to recharge their batteries. Go on
a little trip with your partner to rediscover what you like
about each other and determine a plan to make things work in
the future.

Related Link: Ben Flajnik Proposes Marriage on ‘The Bachelor’
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3.  Renew  your  commitment:  When  you’re  going  to  get  back
together  with  your  partner,  it’s  imperative  that  you  re-
establish what you both want for the future and what your
plans are to achieve it. Some ways to do this are to write
each other letters with your feelings, have a wedding renewal
ceremony, talk it out over a date or do something special –
together!

What are other ways to reconcile after a heated break-up?
Share your thoughts below.


